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Latest cancellations of national events

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: September 18, 2020

The second round of the Cadet County Championships and the opening round of the National Junior League
(NJL) at Halton and London Academy on October 31 have been cancelled.

The decision has been made six weeks in advance, in line with our coronavirus cancellation policy for national
events and leagues.

The opening round of the NJL at other venues was due to take place on October 17 and was therefore cancelled
two weeks ago.

As previously stated, the County Championships Committee is working proactively with Counties to format
leagues in such sizes that they can be concluded on fewer dates, and towards the back end of the 2020/21
calendar.

A decision on the first round of the Senior British League Premier Division, also due to take place on October 3],
will be made early next week.
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